In April 2024, MoDOT commenced construction on the St. Louis Safety Design-Build Project, a collaboration between MoDOT and St. Louis County that aims to reduce fatal and serious injury crashes in MoDOT’s St. Louis District. This $52 million project will update traffic safety measures in over 235 locations in St. Louis City, St. Louis and Jefferson Counties. As of September, the team has replaced over 300 retroreflective backplates in 33 locations and warning signs (chevrons) have been added to curves in over 50 locations. Transverse rumble strips, off-set left turn lanes, snowplowable median islands, flashing beacon signs, new sidewalks with ADA curb ramps have also been implemented in St. Louis County and Jefferson County. Most construction is expected to be completed by the end of 2024, with the full project done by summer 2026.
